

Photo available on-line at www.elsberrydemocrat.com

Wheadon donates funds to purchase flag pole at PBP

Peggy Wheadon, of Elsberry, recently donated funds to purchase the new flag pole located at Page Branch Park in Elsberry. The flag pole was purchased in memory of her late husband, Earl Wheadon, Jr.

The flag pole was installed by Ron Conger, Alliance Water Resource Manager. Wheadon had the opportunity to be the first to raise the flag. A dedication ceremony will be held on Oct. 15 along with a ceremony for the park.